
 

SOUTHWESTERN DIVISION 
Of the 

INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF FIRE CHIEFS 
SOUTHWESTERN FIRE CHIEFS ASSOCIATION 

 

Arkansas       Louisiana       New Mexico       Oklahoma       Texas 
 

13725 Hillahay Drive 

Oklahoma City, Ok 73170 

Phone:  (405) 834-9483 

e-mail: nfdchief@hotmail.com 

www.swd-iafc.org 

 

 

Cindy Davis, Chair 

ICC Nominating Committee 

c/o Will Coffman 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 
 

 Chair Davis, 

  It is with great pleasure that the Southwestern Division of the International Association of 

Fire Chiefs endorse Steve McDaniel in his re-election campaign for the 3 year at large position with the 

International Code Council. Mr. McDaniel has served in this position before and he has proven to be 

dedicated to the area of fire safety. We believe that Mr. McDaniel has a great understanding of how the 

ICC impacts the safety of citizens across this country. We also believe that combined with his years of 

experience and his willingness to serve he will continue to be an asset to the board. If there is anything 

else we can offer for Mr. McDaniel please do not hesitate to reach out.  

  

Sincerely,  

 

Bert Norton 

President, SWD-IAFC  
 


